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January 29, 2021 

 

Via Email 

 

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

445 12th Street, SW 

Washington, DC 20554 

 

Attention: Audio Division, Media Bureau 

 

 Re: IHM LICENSES, LLC; FRN 0014042816 

  Request to cancel STAs 

  WJBT (FM), 93.3 kHz, Callahan, FL, Fac ID No. 51975 

  WKSL (FM), 97.9 kHz, Neptune Beach, FL, Fac ID No. 67243 

  WWJK (FM), 107.3 kHz, Green Cove Springs, FL, Fac ID No. 51974 

   

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

 

On behalf of IHM LICENSES, LLC, licensee of WJBT (FM), WKSL (FM), and WWJK 

(FM) (the “Stations”), this letter is to request the Commission cancel the following STAs as 

listed below as the STA facilities were never constructed or used, and there are currently no 

plans to do so. 

 

  WJBT (FM) – BSTA-20200806AAG 

  WKSL (FM) – BSTA-20200806AAH 

  WWJK (FM) – BSTA-20200806AAI 

 

Please direct any inquiries regarding this matter to the undersigned. 

 

     

          

Respectfully submitted, 

           

Troy Langham 

VP, Technical Regulatory Affairs 

iHeartMedia 


